
 
 

US Lacrosse will be conducting a U.S. Women's National 
Team clinic for youth and high school girls' lacrosse players 
(ages 10-18) at BLUESTREAK SPORTS TRAINING in 
STAMFORD, CT. 

This clinic, an excellent opportunity for youth and high school girls to learn from the 
best players in the United States, serves as a fundraiser for our U.S. Women's 
National Teams programs and local host chapters of US Lacrosse. 

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 11  

BLUESTREAK SPORTS TRAINING in STAMFORD 

9 a.m. – 3 p.m. 

The cost is $45 and space is limited. 

Each participant must also be a member of US Lacrosse. 
If you have questions regarding your US Lacrosse membership status, please call 
410.235.6882 ext. 102 or visit www.uslacrosse.org 

 



IMPORTANT THINGS TO REMEMBER 
- Participants are required to bring a mouth guard, sticks, eyewear and 

appropriate footwear (there will be both indoor and outdoor fields - please 
plan accordingly) 

- Players should bring their own boxed lunch and water bottle. 
- The clinic runs from 9 a.m.– 3 p.m. 

 
For specific questions concerning the U.S. Women's National Team 2007 
Clinics, please contact: 
Stacie Wentz 
Women's Division Associate 
410.235.6882 x143 
swentz@uslacrosse.org 
 

CANCELLATION POLICY 
Clinic registration fees are non-refundable. However, in the event that a clinic 
is cancelled due to weather, US Lacrosse will honor requests for refunds.  
 
Registration will close the Wednesday before the clinic at Noon (EST) or when 
space has been filled, whichever is first.  
 

Visit www.uslacrosse.org to register 


